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Workshop 
Department of Economics, Dhempe College of Arts and science organized an Investor 

Awareness Programme in association with BSE and CIEL on 14th July, 2023 at 10.30 am in 

college premises. The objective of this workshop was to make students understand the 

importance of savings and investments, developing healthy saving and investment habits 

and make them investment ready. Students from Arts and Science streams attended it. 

  The resource person for the workshop Ms. Mili Paul, an Investment Awareness Speaker 

from Center for Investment Education and Learning made students aware of the connection 

between inflation rate and investment returns. She also spoke on various investment 

options and shared her personal experiences with them. Students’ active participation was 

noticed in the above workshop. Sixty One students benefitted from this programme. This 

workshop was coordinated by Dr. Shilpa Samant.  

   


